
 

I thought it was a good time to introduce myself to you all; I’m Michelle the 
new Activities Coordinator. I have been settling in here at Woodside these past 
couple of weeks and getting to know all the residents. We have a lovely group 
of people here and I look forward to getting to know people better over the 

weeks to come. I have been busy with the residents getting ready for 
Christmas. This has given me time to get to know everyone and what they 

would enjoy regarding activities, so that I am able plan to make their stay with 
us fun and rewarding.  

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month are…  

Margaret 3rd  

Patricia F 9th 

Elsie A 14th 

 

Woodside 

Newsletter 

December 2024 



December 2024 
Entertainment 

3rd Barry Goss 

17th Christmas Party 

19th St. Peters Church 

23rd The Salvation Army 

 
 

 We have some great acts. Families and friends 
are encouraged to come along to our 

entertainment and enjoy some fun, laughter and 
spend some quality time you’re your family 

member.  

 Any help or ideas for the Christmas Party would 
be gratefully appreciated 

 



Birthdays 
Paul 

                  

 

Tony N 
 

                                           

 

Freda 
 

          



Remembrance 
 

 

                    

 

                                          

Halloween 
 

                            

 

 

 



Music Entertainment 

 

 

              

 

 

Doing puzzle 
 

        

 

 

 

 

 



General News 
and Updates  

Please look out for future emails regarding what we will be doing in the New 

year, it would be lovely to have your support to raise money to enable more ac-

tivities and trips. Now for the hard bit. We are in need of a few things, and I 

wondered if anyone could help. We need bingo prizes (just little things like un-

wanted Christmas presents, smellies or chocolates) it makes thing more fun if 

winning something. Also, any garden tools, big nuts, bolts and washers, old 

tools and toolbox (memories for the men) Anything would be gratefully re-

ceived and very much appreciated. Please come and say hello next time you vis-

it as it would be great to meet you all, always great to have a chat regarding 

your loved one’s past, present and future, it helps with planning individual ac-

tivities with them. 

 


